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N O T I C E   OF   C O N S T R U C T I O N   A C T I V I T I E S
TO ALL RESIDENTS 
STEEL CT, GREEN AVE, GLEN AVE & 2021/2022 ROAD IMPROVEMENTS

LEONARD TERR, VRAICK WAY, EBERSBACH LN & BARLET CT IMPROVEMENTS 

BOROUGH OF ROSELAND
ESSEX COUNTY, NEW JERSEY
OUR FILE NO. RL-138 & RL-174
November 22, 2023
On or about Monday, November 27, 2023 (weather permitting), milling and paving will begin.  Each street is expected to take one day of milling and one day to paving.  The anticipated schedule is as follows, but may be altered due to weather or field condition delays.
11/27
Milling:
Green Ave

Glen Ave

Steel Court (Start at 2:00 P.M.)
11/28
Milling:
Evergreen Place

Minisink Dr

Stonegate Dr (Start)

11/29
Milling:
Lenape Dr
Stonegate Dr (Finish)
Westview Ave
Varick Way

Ebersbach Ln (Start)
11/30
Milling:
Ebersbach Ln (Finish)
Barlett Ct

11/28
Paving:

Green Ave

Glen Ave

11/29
Paving:

Evergreen Pl

Minisink Dr
Stonegate Dr (Start)

11/30
Paving:

Lenape Dr

Stonegate Dr (Finish)

Westview Ave

Varick Way

12/1
Paving:

Ebersbach Ln

Barlett Ct

Leonard Terr

Steel Cout (Start at 2:00 P.M.)

Leonard Terr

No Parking and construction/detour signs will be posted along the roadway at least 24 hours prior to the start of the milling and paving on the road. Please move your vehicle(s) off the street by 7:00 A.M. on the dates indicated on the signs. If you will not be utilizing your vehicle(s) during construction, it is not necessary to remove it/them from your driveway, but please keep in mind that you will not have any access to drive on the road during the paving operations. Access to the street will be limited during milling and closed during paving until approximately 5:00 P.M.  Every effort will be made to assure that inconveniences are minimal and all work will be completed as quickly as possible.  Residents of Stonegate and Roseland Glen should contact their HOA for parking instructions.
Please do not pile leaves on your street for days work is expected.

We apologize for any inconvenience you may be experiencing due to the construction activities and appreciate your cooperation.

For scheduling related questions, please contact the contractor 
J.A. Alexander, Inc. at (973) 680-0220. For specific concerns or questions, you may have can be addressed by contacting Mrs. Tara Lubrano at (201) 334-3045.
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